
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jay Erickson [mailto:wolfandmouse@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 3:30 PM 
To: HHC Exhibits <HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: Testimony in opposition to HB 4135 
 
 
  
Please, 
I strongly oppose the HB 4135 bill.  
Why would you like to take away water and food from anyone. I do not understand how any human can 
feel it their duty to take someone’s life for any reason.  
My relative with dementia.  We loved him cared for him and we really enjoyed his presence. It was hard 
at times but I grew more loving and kind through it all.  Please do not take this away from anyone.  
 
 
 
 
 
Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add 
personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and 
any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative 
Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and 
Yahoo. 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


